
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Rainbow-Leaf Lovejoy  
Sent: 17 December 2017 22:46 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Submission in support of Torquay Neighbourhood Plan 

To whom it may concern: 

This email is a submission to the current consultation in support of Torquay Neighbourhood Plan. 

The three neighbourhood plans for Torbay have been prepared to represent the views, aspirations 
and wishes of their respective communities.   

While each plan reflects and represents its unique landscape and community character in the 
distinctive policies and plans of its communities, consultation and cooperation between 
communities during preparation means that the neighbourhood plans of the three neighbourhood 
areas and communities are compatible and complementary. 

As a resident of a nearby parish and district with various connections with Torquay, I have been 
an observer during Paignton Neighbourhood Plan production, so have observed the conduct of 
consultations on individual and common issues among the three neighbourhood plans, and 
believe that the policies and plans in Torquay Neighbourhood Plan support sustainable 
development as described in the NPPF, and in compliance with basic condition requirements. 

Thank you. 

Leaf Lovejoy 
 

1 




